
June 20, 2018, Electoral Board Meeting for performance evaluation of Tracy Howard, General 

Registrar.

The Electoral Board met with General Registrar on June 20, 2018 for the purpose of review and 

evaluation of the General Registrar.

Mr. Jett called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.

The Minutes of the May election meeting and the June Election meeting were called.

Motion to approve the May and June Elections minutes by Mrs. Turk, 2nd by Mr. Mannon, Yes, 

Mr. Jett.

Mr. Jett moved that the Board proceed in executive session for the purposes of discussing 

personnel.  Mrs. Turk, 2nd, Mr. Mannon Yes.

The Motion to return to open session was made at 10 a.m. by Mr. Mannon, 2nd by Mrs. Turk, yes,

Mr. Jett. 

The Evaluation and goals were presented to Mr. Howard, signed and e-mailed to the 

Department of Elections. 

Discussion concerning the division of the east Precinct, ensued, with Mr. Howard being directed 

to gather information for further discussion and possible recommendation.

With no further business, Mr. Mannon Moved to adjourn, Mrs. Turk 2nd , Mr. Jett yes.




